December 3, 1959

Mr. J. E. Kennedy
The Royal Astronomical Society of Canada
Torento, Canada

Dear Hr. Kennedy:

As the enclosures wlll indicate, the Moonwateh Project iz
particularly interested in eatablishing a few observing stations
in the Dominion, and I have followed your suggestion and written
to the Scclety members cutlining the proposal.

Your effort on behalf of the Program i3 greatly appreciated
and I hope your interest will continue. If you will eall upon
me, I shall be glad to furnish whatever additlonal information
and asslstance may be required.

Gus PBakos Joins me in sending you our best regards.

Cordlally yours,

Leon Campbell, Jr.
IC:ms In Charge Moonwatch Project
encl




